Dear Friend of CEF,

I want to take a moment to personally thank you for your ongoing interest in the ministry of Child Evangelism Fellowship Quebec. As a Board of Directors, we have been thrilled to see how the team has adjusted to the changes forced on them because of Covid over the past year.

As you know, we are a hands-on ministry, working with children and training you and your team to work with children.

Because of the pandemic we have had to make significant changes to our ministry model. Our team has pivoted over the past year in our approach, but we are continuing to serve and equip the Church of Quebec to reach boys and girls for Jesus through providing excellent resources and training.

Perhaps you and your church have been able to use our creative video programs during the summer, Christmas or Easter. Perhaps some of your teachers and leaders have been able to participate in our webinars and Zoom gatherings to get additional resources and training. If you have not already done so, I would encourage you to look at our website and follow us on Facebook or watch a YouTube video that our team produced. There are many training opportunities available for people wanting to develop their ministry to children.

If you and your team have benefitted from our resources, I would like you to consider donating to the ministry of *CEF* Quebec, or to prayerfully consider supporting one of our workers on a monthly basis. We are looking to grow our ministry by bringing other staff members onto our team. As you may know, we are a faith ministry and each of our workers must raise their own financial support. We would be thrilled if you or your church would consider partnering with us to reach the children of Quebec with the Good News of Jesus Christ.

Click here to learn how you can give to this ministry. Never before has the need been so great. The children of Quebec are hungry for hope and meaning! The ministry of CEF Quebec wants to take the Gospel to them. Our new summer program is ready to be launched and will be accessible to all, regardless of what happens here with our Covid restrictions.

Thank you so much for considering the part you can play in helping support and expand our ministry during this time. You are a valuable partner to our work and we look forward to uniting with you to reach boys and girls for Jesus.

Sincerely in Christ,

Cheryl Smith-Debanné

Chair, Board of Directors



